
“Together We Grow, 
Together We Flourish”

Parents in Partnership (PIP)

PIP is a new forum that has been set up to 
facilitate the sharing of ideas and encourage 
engagement of curious questions from all 
members of the community.  The Parents in 
Partnership (PIP) group will be supported by our 
Ethos and Community (EAC) parent committee 
member, Myles Arnott. The remit of PIP is to 
further improve parent involvement with the 
school and to give parents a forum to bring ideas 
and suggestions as well as an opportunity to 
engage with curiosity into school life.  


	Slide 1: “Together We Grow,  Together We Flourish”

